
A Successful Audit

Earlier this week, the college had its formal exit meeting
with the Washington State Auditor’s Office for its annual
financial statement audit for fiscal year 2021-22. This is the
8th year in a row that Clark College has achieved no findings
in these state audits, demonstrating that financial reporting
and internal controls are in compliance with state laws. 

“Thank  you  to  everyone  for  their  part  in  helping  us  get
through this process successfully,’ said Vice President of
Operations, Sabra Sand. “These audits required a tremendous
amount of time for our Business Services staff, along with
collaboration with other areas across campus including Student
Life, Financial Aid, and the Bookstore.” 

Link to a PDF of the audit letter.
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